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Carpinteria Valley Water District  
   

   H2KNOW  

El Districto es bilingue.  Favor de llamar (805) 684-2816 con cualquier pregunta sobre su cuenta o el uso de agua, 
estamos aqui para asistirlos. 

 

What:  Public Hearing on Proposed Rates and Charges for Fiscal Year 10-11 
When: Wednesday, July 14, 2010 at 5:30 p.m. 
Where:   City Hall, 5775 Carpinteria Avenue, Carpinteria 

 
SAME PROPOSED RATES AND CHARGES AS NOTICED ON APRIL 1 - NO CHANGES 

    
If you oppose the Rates and Charges increases (as shown in the Notice dated April 1) 
please mail your written protest with original signature (no facsimiles) to the General Manager/
Secretary of the Carpinteria Valley Water District at 1301 Santa Ynez Avenue, Carpinteria CA 
93013, or deliver prior to the close of the Public Hearing held by the Board of Directors at  
Carpinteria City Hall on July 14, 2010. 
 
All protests received prior to the original May 26, 2010 hearing date will be counted in addition to 
protests submitted before the end of the public hearing on July 14, 2010.  The effect of the     
continuation of the hearing is to increase the protest filing period from about seven weeks to    
fifteen weeks.  If you have any questions about the proposed rates and charges, call (805) 684-
2816 ext. 117. 

Notice of Continued Public Hearing  
To Customers and Owners of Real Property About 

Proposed Water Rates and Charges Increases 

The District’s 2009 Water Quality Reports were mailed last month to all residents and businesses 
in the Carpinteria Valley.  A few copies were also distributed at City Hall, Carpinteria Chamber of 
Commerce, Main School Family Resource Center and the Carpinteria Library.  If you need addi-
tional copies, please contact the District at (805) 684-2816 ext.116.  
 

If you have questions regarding information contained in the Water Quality Report , contact Omar 
Castro, Operations and Maintenance Manager at (805) 684-2816 ext. 114. 

2009 Water Quality Reports 

24 Hour Re-Drilling of the El Carro Well 

Re-drilling of the El Carro Well will begin July 6th. The proposed end date is July 21st. Please 
contact Bob McDonald, District Engineer at (805) 684‐2816 x107  to discuss any concerns you 
have regarding the noise associated with the re‐drilling project. The District appreciates your   
understanding and co‐operation during this time. 
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Visit our website  
www.cvwd.net  

for new and updated  
information. 

 Board of Directors Meetings 
 

The Board of Directors may hold regular Board meetings on any Wednesday at 
4 pm at the District Offices at 1301 Santa Ynez Avenue, except on the second 
Wednesday of the month.  The second meeting of the month is held at 5:30 pm 
at Carpinteria City Hall, 5775 Carpinteria Avenue.  
 
To find out about specific meeting dates, contact the District at 684-2816 x104 
or go to www.CVWD.net.  


